From: Santos, Rowena - Councillor < Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>

Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 12:55 PM

To: Gravlev, Charlotte < Charlotte. Gravlev@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office

<City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Hans, Shawnica <Shawnica.Hans@brampton.ca>

Cc: Pallares, Vanessa < Vanessa. Pallares@brampton.ca >; D'Amico, Claudia

Subject: Correspondence for Committee of Council May 8th re: Community Safety

Advisory Committee Minutes

Hi Shawnica, Charlotte and team,

Please find below. I would like to file this as correspondence for the Committee of Council Agenda on May 8th under the Community Safety Advisory Committee minutes please. A/Sgt D'Amico provided a follow-up to her comments during the meeting.

Please note that Claudia D'Amico's official title is:

A/Sgt. Claudia D'Amico Road Watch Coordinator Road Safety Services MADD Canada Community Leader Peel Regional Police

Also, please note that the word "pillows" was meant to say "pylons". I have cc'd A/Sgt D'Amico above for awareness.

Thank you! Rowena

Kind regards, Rowena Santos Regional Councillor, Wards 1 & 5

Chair of Community Services, Fire and Emergency Services, and Legislative Services Vice-Chair of Economic Development

Office: 905-874-2605

For more info visit: http://CouncillorSantos.ca

Office Manager: Vanessa Pallares (vanessa.pallares@brampton.ca)



As of January 1st, 2016, the City of Brampton has adopted a Lobbyist and Gift Registry. If this applies to you, please click on the following link to register: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/Lobbyist-Gift-Registries/Pages/Welcome.aspx

From: D'Amico, Claudia

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 3:07 PM

To: Santos, Rowena - Councillor < Rowena. Santos@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Howden and Dixie

Good afternoon Councillor Santos,

I had officers attend the intersection today to enforce the bike lane rule.

They admitted to me that this is a grave concern for the safety of the cyclist.

Could I strongly suggest that until such time that the City makes any decisions on Ballard a that you could have construction pillows placed in the buffer lanes as a mean to obstruct the vehicle entering the bike lane. Maybe have 20 pillows placed from the top of the intersection toward the west.

Claudia Sent from my iPhone